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To Senator Fielding,  
Since the wind turbines began operating, I have suffered from insomnia, headaches, tinnitus 
& heart palpitations. These conditions are affecting my daily work and routine.  
The turbines are too close to our homes, the turbulence and noise disrupt our everyday lives. 
While the turbines have been turned off, in the past week I feel my health has improved. The 
government have a duty of care to the rate/ tax payers in their area, to provide/ maintain, as 
healthy an environment as possible.  

Regards Waubra resident and rate payer  
Mr Peter Dawes  
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